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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

 

March 3, 2017 

 

 

Greetings RLMS Parents/Guardians:  

 

I wanted to thank our PTSA, parent volunteers and faculty members for their support in our 

Basketball Bash this past Tuesday.  The boys and girls basketball teams took on the faculty in 

an exciting match up!   The event was action packed.  Our chamber choir performed, our 

cheerleaders were amazing, and many RLMS audience members and staff participated in an 

array of games between quarters.  Students and staff doing a scavenger hunt, dizzy lizzy and TP 

the teacher were a real crowd pleaser!  The faculty managed to pull out a victory in a very close 

game.  A special thanks to Trish Donelan, Sara Jannott, Christi McEldowney and the PTSA for 

their assistance in planning the event.  It was great to see students and faculty members interact 

outside of the classroom setting.   

 

Congratulations to the RLMS Chamber Choir and Mrs. Lafond on a phenomenal performance 

in the Accapella Night held this past weekend at Tomlinson Middle School.  Various choral 

groups from the middle and high schools performed to a sellout crowd. 

 

Our 7th grade Social Studies Department hosted our annual Geo Bee contest this past month.  

The National Geographic Bee is a competition for public schools, private schools, and 

homeschools in the United States.  Schools with students in grades four through eight are eligible 

to participate in this educational contest.  Congratulations to our Geographic Bee winner (repeat 

winner from 2016) and to all the students that entered and competed in this exciting event.  

Rushil Mallarapu, has qualified to compete in the state level competition of the National 

Geographic Bee! 

 

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding upcoming events at Roger 

Ludlowe Middle School.  GO BULLDOGS!!  



 

Warm regards~ 

 
Megan Tiley 

Principal 

Roger Ludlowe Middle School 

689 Unquowa Rd. 

Fairfield, CT. 06824-5010 

203-255-8345 

mtiley@fairfieldschools.org 

 


